
Newsletter  

Highwood Primary School   Issue no.44 
December 2020           ‘Where Individuals Matter’ 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

In order to support the NHS track and trace system in the immediate days after the school term has ended, we have 

set up an emergency email address for parents to use: 

alert@highwood.wokingham.sch.uk 

This email address is to be used if any children test positive for Covid-19 and their symptoms started BEFORE Sunday 

20th December at 1:30pm.  The reason this date and time are crucial is that 48 hours prior to this date, the children 

will have been in contact with others at school. If this is the case, I would need to contact all the people in their class 

bubbles and let them know about the self-isolation period necessary to help prevent any potential transmission.   

 

If you are contacting the school using this email to report a positive case, I will require the following information: 

•  Name and class of the child/ren who tested positive   

•  Other bubbles the child/ren may have been in contact with (Resource, Breakfast Club / Afterschool Club etc.) 

•  Date when the symptoms started  

•  Date of positive test results  

•  Details of any Highwood pupils your child may have had outside of school up to 48 hours before the  
 symptoms started 

 

If I am in the unfortunate position of having to make this contact, this will be done through the ParentMail app.  If 

your details have changed then please let us know so we can update this on our system. 

 

 

PLEASE DO NOT PHONE THE SCHOOL AND LEAVE A MESSAGE ON THE ANSWEPHONE,  

AS IT IS NOT MONITORED OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS.   

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and I hope you get the chance to have an enjoyable break over the festive 

period.  

 

Matt Hickey 

Headteacher 








































